
















August 22, 2021 

 

 
Envelopes (341) & Checks 
Loose 
Electronic 
Total 

7/1/2020 - 8/1/2021 
 

$                134,540 
$         7,862 
$       67,182 
$             209,584 

Loan Balance as of 7/31/2021: $1,344,802 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation, and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 
TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

August 8, 2021 
 

$             17,771 
$                 1,265 
$             14,154
              33,190 

Needed to sustain our mission   $241,000 

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

 
- 1 Peter  

4:10 

Help us celebrate our 150th Anniversary by wearing some of our spirit wear created just for this        
monumental celebration!! What a special time in our  history for our community! Check out the     

Information and Order Forms by visiting our webpage at: www.assumptionbvm.org. There are also 
forms in the back of church (and below).  Any questions?  Contact Nancy Sullivan at:                                     

mnsullivan74@yahoo.com or (636)240-3393. 

____________________________ 
_____________________
_____________________ 

_______________________ 
_________________
_________________
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
636.272.3838 Fax 

Summer Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 
                              Fri 8:00am-2:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 

For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

 
**K of C Queen of Hearts!  KC Hall, every Tuesday. Doors open 
at 5:00pm and drawings begin at 7:00pm!  
 

**Thank you to Assumption Parish for joining us to celebrate our 
100th Anniversary last weekend! 
 

**The Knights Hall has 2 levels available for rent.  For more    
information about hosting your next event,  please contact us 
at:  636-281-9223. 

Assumption 
Fall  

Festival 
 

October  
16-17! 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

We are looking for a few more amazing people 
to join our planning team.  Meetings 
for the Fall Festival have begun and 

we are still in need of a Saturday Night 
Grill Captain.  

 

If interested, please contact  
co-chairs, Aaron Bruns, 913-620-8830 or Joe Huff, 

314-265-8137. 
 
 

We look forward to  
seeing everyone this Fall! 

   SAVE 
    THE 
    DATE!! 

It Is Hard To Imagine That There Could Be Any Life 
                At The Other End Of Our Grief 
The Grief Support Group of Assumption Parish cordially invites 
those of you, 18 years of age and older, who are grieving the death of 
a loved one, to our Spring Grief Support Series. Our first session will 

begin on Thursday, SEPTEMBER 9th, 2021 in the Meyer Room at 7pm. Father Joe 
Kempf’s video series, “No One Cries the Wrong Way,” will be incorporated into each 
session along with prayer, personal sharing, and biblical reflection.  

 

To register or for more information please contact: Lynn Crews @ 636-294-0821  
or lynn.assumption@gmail.com .  Please register by Tuesday, September 7th! 

Fall Bible study to begin Aug 30!!!! 
 

During this Covid Crisis did you feel you 
were living in a wilderness? 
 

Our next 7-week bible study will cover the 
book of Exodus. Let’s find out and compare 
our Exodus journey to the Israelites. Have 
we entered into the promised land? 
 

To insure we have enough books, please 
contact Bob or Liz Allmeyer or Marlaine 
Wood with day and time. We can’t wait to 
gather together once more!!! 
 

Start Date: 
Mondays 8/30/2021 7-8:30pm  
Liz and Bob Allmeyer (636) 240-8638 or  
lizallmeyer@gmail.com 
Wednesdays 9:30-11:00am & 7-8:30 pm    

Marlaine Wood (636) 359-4699                  
or marsamsarwin@aol.com 
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CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Peggy Brewer 
 
 SOFTWARE  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  August 22, 2021 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 13 
 
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
 

 Please send 900 copies of the bulletin!  

 
 

 


